



26 February 2024

Dear Jane,

Thank you for providing me with the TARFish *Securing our Fishing* election priorities statement seeking endorsement for your organisation's priorities from candidates standing for election to the new Tasmanian parliament.

Seeking security for recreational sea fishers is understandable and in principle I support the priorities of access, better fishing rules, making fishing easier and safer, encouraging sustainability, investing in stock management and ensuring recreational fishers have a voice.

I am also a strong supporter of activities that encourage positive physical and mental health outcomes for all Tasmanians, and I am confident the recreational experiences of fishers go a long way to that end.

If elected on March 23, I undertake to meet with representatives of your organisation and work to support this important set of priorities for TARFish.

Yours sincerely,

Sue Hickey

Independent candidate for Clark

Authorised J Pritchard 23a Cadbury Rd Claremont 7011